
GRAND	STRAND	CORVETTE	CLUB	
MEETING	MINUTES	

NOVEMBER	10,	2019	

The	November	meeting	of	GSCC	was	held	on	November	10th	at	Logan’s	
Roadhouse,	Myrtle	Beach	at	4pm.		Attendance	was	31	members.	

Welcoming	and	Opening	comments	made	by	President	George	Washnak.		
George	welcomed	and	thanked	members	who	were	in	attendance.		
George	and	Vice-President	Pat	also	thanked	the	veterans	in	attendance	
for	their	service.			

President’s	Report:		George	reported	that	the	Run	to	the	Sun	Festival	was	
a	fun	event	but	it	was	pretty	cold	in	the	early	morning	when	we	gathered	
in	North	Myrtle	Beach.		Ten	cars	from	our	club	were	there	along	with	
many	others	that	caravanned	down	from	North	Carolina	the	night	
before.		There	were	lots	of	beautiful	cars	to	see.		On	November	9th,	a	
Seafood	Festival	was	held	at	the	Hanser	House	Restaurant	in	Pawleys	
Island	and	we	were	invited	to	display	our	Corvettes.		We	had	13	cars	
there	that	day	and	lots	of	visitors	admiring	them.		George	also	wanted	to	
say	that	the	club	sent	a	fruit	bouquet	to	Brenda	Phillips	who	was	injured	
during	a	visit	to	New	York	City	and	he	received	a	thank	you	card	from	
her.	

Treasurer’s	Report:		At	the	end	of	October,	balance	in	the	club’s	account	
was	$2600.00.			

Membership	Report:		Mickey	Sharp	announced	that	we	have	72	
members.	
 



Secretary’s	Report:		Eileen	Sharp	reported	that	October’s	minutes	were	
on	the	website.	

50/50:		There	was	no	drawing	at	this	meeting.	

Activity	Report:		Annual	Christmas	Party	is	December	20th	and	checks	
were	needed	at	this	meeting.		There	are	33	members	signed	up	to	attend.			
Debbie	wants	to	remind	everyone	that	there	will	be	an	Ugly	Sweater	
Contest,	with	1	prize	for	Men’s	Ugliest	Sweater	and	1	for	Woman’s	
Ugliest	Sweater.		Also,	don’t	forget	your	dancing	shoes	because	we	have	a	
great	band	playing	music	fast	and	slow	from	the	60’s	to	the	present.	

Vice-President’s	Report:		Pat	Hicks	informed	us	that	the	Cameron	Village	
residents	have	been	collecting	toys	for	our	Toys	for	Tots	Campaign	and	
they	will	have	them	ready	for	us	to	pick	up	on	December	7th.		So	we	will	
need	lots	of	cars	for	this.		After	we	pick	up	the	toys,	we	will	then	go	on	to	
Coastal	Chevrolet	to	drop	them	off.		An	e-mail	will	be	sent	out	with	the	
time	and	place	to	meet.		After	the	drop-off,	we	will	have	breakfast	or	
lunch	at	a	local	restaurant.	

Club	Election:		Bob	Hallam	said	that	the	election	would	be	at	the	January	
meeting.		Contact	Bob	if	you	are	interested	in	one	of	the	open	positions.	

New	Business:		The	Club	would	like	to	thank	Rick	&	Susan	May	for	their	
$200.00	donation	to	Jason’s	House.			The	Club	will	also	be	donating	an	
additional	$1,500.00	to	this	charity.	

Member	Comments:		Richard	Harris	spoke	with	Uncle	Benny	at	the	Run	
to	the	Sun	Festival	on	November	2nd,	and	said	that	Uncle	Benny	was	
pleased	with	the	club’s	turn	out	despite	the	cold	temperature.		He	looked	
forward	to	seeing	us	there	next	year.	



Cars	&	Coffee:		The	next	Cars	&	Coffee	will	be	Sunday,	December	1st.		It’s	
at	the	Bagel	Factory,	Carolina	Forest	at	9am	and	will	be	the	last	one	until	
next	March	2020.	

Club	Meeting:		The	next	Club	meeting	will	be	at	Sam	Snead’s	Restaurant,	
Carolina	Forest,	Myrtle	Beach	on	January	12th	at	4pm.		

With	no	further	business,	the	meeting	adjourned	at	4:35.	

Eileen	Sharp,	Secretary	

	
 

	
 

 

 

	

		
 

	
 

	

	
 

 



 

 

 

	

	

	

	


